
STATEMENT	OF	PUBLIC	OUTREACH	 
	
Subject:		 BZA	Application,	124	11th	Street	SE	

Sq	0989,	Lot	0038 
	
To	date	the	homeowners	have	reached	out	to	adjacent	and	block	wide	neighbors	for	support	of	the	
development	and	have	received	signed	support	letters	from	both	adjacent	neighbors	at	122	11th	

Street	SE	and	126	11th	Street	SE.	They	have	also	received	support	letters	from	119	12th	St	SE,	125	
11th	St	SE,	and	138	11th	St	SE.	
	
We	have	shared	plans	and	photos	with	Gabriela	Gutowski	at	HPO	as	well	as	discussed	the	project	in	
detail	in	anticipation	of	HPRB.	We	have	also	met	with	Steve	Holtzman,	representative	of	ANC	6B05,	
onsite	to	discuss	the	project	in	preparation	for	the	ANC	meeting.	The	plans,	photos	and	lot	
occupancy	details	have	been	shared	with	some	members	of	ANC	6B	in	anticipation	of	the	ANC	
meeting.		
	
The	plans	will	be	submitted	to	the	ANC	for	review	before	going	to	BZA	and	HPRB.	In	order	for	the	
ANC	to	schedule	the	correct	meeting	for	the	renovation	they	need	to	know	what	the	date	of	the	
BZA	hearing	is	so	they	can	schedule	the	meeting	for	the	appropriate	month.	 
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